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New year and Xmas – days off!

In connection with the upcoming holiday season, we would like to inform you that our office will be
closed on December 24th, 25th, and 26th, as well as December 31st. During these days, no services
will be provided, and our employees will be taking a well-deserved break to spend time with family
and loved ones.

We wish you a peaceful, joyful Christmas and a Happy New Year filled with success, health, and
fulfillment. Thank you for your cooperation and trust so far.


